
PUBLIC NOTICE
An application for a Zoning 

Change has been received by 
the Ida Grove City Council and 
referred to the Planning & Zoning 
Commission for the purpose of 
adding a use to the regulations in 
the General Industrial district for rail 
installation at 301 E. Second Street. 

Notice is hereby given that 
a public hearing will be held by 
the Ida Grove Planning & Zoning 
Commission at 5:30 p.m. on 
Monday, Dec. 19, 2022 at the 
temporary city hall located in the 
Rec Center, 311 Barnes Street.

Published in Ida County Courier 
on Wednesday, Dec. 7, 2022
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